June 25, 1973

Dr. Louis Jacobs

c/o Jewish Chronicls
25 Furnival Street
london EC4, Englend

Desr Rabbi Jacobs:

I do not believe we have had the plessure of meeting
personally, but I do want--to tell you how very impressed
I was by the scholarship and lucidity of vour latest
book, Hesidic Pravyer. Your previous two volumes on
Hasidism were superb, but I find this one broader in
conception and intend to use it in my university
teaching on the sub ject. l W A
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Cordinllv,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM




